[image: image1.wmf]HOMEWORK POLICY     Please review, sign, and return
Dear Parents,

[image: image2.wmf]I believe that homework teaches responsibility and shows students that learning is “ongoing” - not just something we do at school.  It helps parents keep abreast of what we are working on in class and it reinforces skills that are important. Homework also teaches good study habits.  

I will assign homework Monday – Thursday and it will usually review spelling words or math and language skills.  Spelling tests will be given on Fridays.  

[image: image3.wmf]A nightly reading assignment is also required.  All homework, reading included, should not take more than 40 -45 minutes.  It should be done neatly and independently.  Parents should check to make sure homework is finished before it goes into the backpack. 

[image: image4.wmf]I will check all homework and I expect the students to turn it in on time.  Incentives are given for homework turned in- both class and individual.  Report cards will reflect timeliness and completion of the homework assignments.  Students not completing homework will spend their time (usually recess) to complete it.  

In case of illness, the assignments are simply turned in upon return to class. 

[image: image5.wmf]I feel that parents are the key to making homework an important priority.  A scheduled time and a quiet place and with the necessary supplies available is important.  
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READING HOMEWORK

The reading homework is also part of the required homework.  The students are required to read 20 minutes per night-5 nights a week.  A Reading Log is given to each child that needs to be initialed by a parent when the student has completed the required 20 minutes of reading.  
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The 20 minutes of reading does not have to be to a parent, although it is helpful to the student if some of it was.  A quick comprehension check by the parent about what they have read would determine if the student really read and understood what they did read.  

[image: image8.wmf]I suggest taping the Reading log to the refrigerator to avoid loss. If a student misses a night of reading, they may make it up by reading 40 minutes the next night.  At the end of the month, the student needs to bring the Reading Log to school.  IT MUST BE SIGNED BY A PARENT.
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[image: image11.wmf]The reward for a filled and signed Log is that I show a film based on a book at month’s end.  Students who do not turn in a filled and signed Log will be given an alternative assignment in another area.  I tell the students that the filled and signed Log is their “TICKET” to the movie. I will allow three misses on the Log.  

[image: image12.wmf]The purpose of the Reading Homework Program is to promote nightly reading, and to promote an interest in books and reading.  I have found in years past, that the improvement in reading fluency and comprehension is amazing.  My own children got into the habit of reading 20 minutes in bed before they went to sleep, and they still maintain that habit to this day.  
[image: image13.wmf]Please discuss the Homework Policy and Reading Program with your child and RETURN THE FORM BELOW.  

Thanks so much. 

Your support will benefit your child.  

Sandy Bradshaw

_________________________________________________________________

I HAVE REVIEWED THE HOMEWORK POLICY AND READING PROGRAM AND HAVE DISCUSSED THEM WITH MY CHILD.  

Parent Signature____________________________________Date__________

Student Signature___________________________________Date__________
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